
Born and raised in Cincinnati, Ohio.  Living in Kentucky 

since 1980.  married to Bob Hall since 1962, bob is a 

deacon for the Archdiocese of Louisville, Ky.  I am a 

catechist with a degree in Pastoral Ministry and a current 

member of the national Association of Lay Ministry 

(NALM). 

My ministry currently is focused on persons who are 

incarcerated in prison or jail along with their reentry into 

the community.  Currently serving as coordinator for the 

Prison, Jail & Reentry Ministry office at Catholic 

Charities in Louisville, KY. 

The women’s representative to National Diaconate 

Institute of Continuing Education board and experience 

as a wife of a deacon who from 2001 to 2011 was 

director of the Diaconate for the Archdiocese of 

Louisville.  Bob & I worked together with the formation 

process especially implementing the bishops’ directory 

on the diaconate & attending the National Association of 

Diaconate meetings I remain actively involved in the 

diaconate community. 

Also I am a retired RN who had Hospice experience.  

Other experiences challenging me to be sensitive to 

women’s issues-marriage, parenthood (5 children, 13 

grandchildren & 4+ great-grandchildren). 


